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Re: IVANPAH SOLAR ELECTRIC GENERATING SYSTEM 

(Docket Number 07-AFC-5) 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing as a concerned member of a science class at Saint Leo University in 
Florida. We studied the proposal in class, and I personally question your rationale in 
approving the Ivanpah Solar Electric Generating System (ISEGS) project. The project, 
even with the mitigation measures described in the Decision Report, will have remaining 
significant impacts on the environment that outweigh the benefits. 

I do not agree with the Ivanpaw Valley Solar Project taking over 6000 acres of 
land because there are too many animals that will die from this construction. There are 
coyotes that could possibly go instinct in the wilderness if there is construction there. In 
addition, especially if this project fails then all of these animals will die and be out of 
homes for no reason. It is not right to spend a huge amount of money on a project that has 
not even been proven to work. Instead of spending money on the Majave Wilderness they 
can save money and put solar panels on people’s homes so that the residents of California 
or anywhere can save money on electricity.  
 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Jessyca Daniel 
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